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11 April 2008 
 
Mr Alan Brackenridge 
Alan Brackenridge And Son 
3 Walkden Road 
Walkden 
Manchester 
M28 3DA 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
RECEIPT OF PLANNING APPLICATION 
 
APPLICATION NUMBER HPK/2008/0283 
APPLICANT NAME Mr Alan Brackenridge 

Alan Brackenridge And Son 
LOCATION The Old Chapel Shrewsbury Street  

Glossop 
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT Rcvd 10/04/2008: Demolition and re-construction of un-safe 

external wall; additional rooflights to roof 
 
 
Thank you for your recent planning application, which was received on 10/04/2008.  If we require 
further information to accompany your application we will contact you in due course. 
 
If the development involves building or engineering works you will also need Building Regulations 
consent.  You can contact the Building Control Section on 0845 129 7777. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adrian Fisher – Head of Planning & Development 

 
When calling please dial 0845 129 77 77 and ask for Planning Support  
 
 
 
 

 
 


